
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 2/1/2011 1:42:20 PM
To: 'Phillips, Paul S.' (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E gas transmission and storage PD

Paul,

Thank you!!

From: Phillips, Paul S. [mailto:paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 11:40 AM 
To: Dowdell, Jennifer
Subject: FW: PG&E gas transmission and storage PD

FYI. Let me know if we need to discuss further.

From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 8:25 AM 
To: Phillips, Paul S.
Subject: PG&E gas transmission and storage PD

Hi Paul: Got your phone message. The PD is not going to make it for mailing on Feb. 8. I am still 
writing it up, and it probably won’t be ready for mailing until Feb. 22. Let me know if you want to talk 
more about it. [Red]
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